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March 2012 
FROM THE COMMUNITY LAY DIRECTOR 
I am thankful.  I am thankful for God’s love and grace.  I 

am thankful that everyone in Emmaus plugs in their coffee pots, 
makes their coffee and serves it as a gift of agape.  It is a small miracle that any 
Emmaus weekend is ever planned much less produced.  We are asking a group 
of sometimes perfect strangers to work together to achieve a life changing 
experience for as little as nine people.  So, I am asking for a gift of agape.  I am 
asking for your prayers for the board in the guidance of the community, for your 
prayers for the Spring walk teams, and for your prayers for the community as a 
whole.    Love and Peace    Maxine Ellis   Community Lay Director  TRWE #30 

 

FROM THE COMMUNITY SPIRITUAL DIRECTOR 
Lest I forget to share this note with you, I’d like to reflect on 

three events, one just past and two in the near future.  
On March 9, we had an all community gathering at Ingomar 

UMC; we used the Sanctuary and were blessed by how much it added 
to our service. During this gathering, we worshipped as a body and glorified the 
Lord Jesus Christ. We shared in the Word, we remembered our fellow pilgrims 
who now sing before the Lord, (See names on page 8) we commissioned our 
teams for walks 81 and 82 and we broke the bread and shared the cup. Truly, 
Christ was re-presented in power and love. There are so many people responsible 
for this time of worship . . . yet truth be told, it was God’s time and to God be all 
the glory. So I want to add my thanks to the community which made this all 
possible. We are now in the season of Lent – and (don’t anticipate) that is 
preparation for the great celebration of Easter. In the Communion Liturgy, as 
part of the Great Thanksgiving, we recited the mystery of the faith: “Christ has 
died, Christ is risen, Christ will come again”-- what a glorious summary of 
Easter. I will thrill in my heart as God gives me the honor of telling the old story 
to my congregations. And as I tell the story of the Emmaus Walk, I will 
remember my walk and the walks to come. Each one puts flesh on God’s truth of 
Easter. You and I refer to that as Agape, God’s divine self-giving love. AND you 
and I have been graced by our Lord Jesus Christ to be that Agape Love with 
flesh on.  

Can you guess the third event that is on my mind? No, it isn’t our switch 
of time where we lose an hour. By the time you receive this we will have 
endured that trauma. What I am referencing are the Walks #81 and #82. The 
teams are assembled and have been training. Satan has done Satan’s level best to 
disrupt things, our families have been attacked and we have felt the trials of 
Satan’s anger – but the walks will go on and God will be glorified. Will you pick 
up a share of the burden? Will you sponsor a new pilgrim? Maybe you could 
contribute to the scholarship fund or anonymously help out a team member or 
pilgrim. Don’t forget the books for the book table, don’t forget to pray and don’t 
forget the many things that need to be done while the Walk is moving to 
Emmaus. Send off, Candlelight and Closing are such powerful witnesses; please 
add to God’s glory with your presence. 
 It is an honor to walk with you as we travel to Emmaus .  
Love,   Bill Saxman      Community Spiritual Director 
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Pilgrims 

 
Men’s Walk #81 

 
 
 

Besong, Chuck Port Vue UMC Karnbauer, George Comm UMC Harrison City 

Bish, Fred Summerville UMC Parks, Tom Church of The Savior 

Camino, Chris St. John & Paul RCC Ritz, Allen Comm UMC Harrison City 

Conti, Edward Mt. Zion UMC Saxman, Ed Oakland UMC 

Garrity, Patrick Orchard Hill Schmidt, Michael New Stanton UMC 

Grantz, Adam First Church of God 
 

 
 

Women’s Walk #82 
 

Blake, Barbara West Alex Presby Matthews, April Park Ave. Baptist 

Brown, Bethany Bethel Presbyterian McLaughlin, Sally First Church of God 

Calvert, Monica Mount Morris UMC Paskus, Kathy First Presby Irwin 

Carter, Kathy Comm UMC Harrison City Patrick, Kim Faith UMC 

Dudt, Gloria Wash. Christian Alliance Saxman, Susan Oakland UMC 

Eddy, Pam Mount Morris UMC Smeltzer, Vicky First Church of God/Anderson 

Frantz, Diane St. Teresa RCC Smith, Karen Wash. Christian Alliance 

Glave, Dianne Crafton UMC Vogel, Brenda Christ UMC Bethel Park 

Gregory, Beth Ingomar UMC Wellington, Judy Evangel Presby Youngstown 

Hart, Connie Waynesburg First UMC Wood, Sally Community Alliance Church 

Kimpel, Anne Allegheny Center Alliance Yeager, Dawn Waynesburg First UMC 

Kusnyer, Jill Ingomar UMC Yunn, Erin Comm UMC Harrison City 

Macon, Robin Ingomar UMC 
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Teams for Walks 81 and 82 
Nick Denardo Perseverance LD          Perseverance Patti Johnston 

Robert Dove Fourth Day LDT Fourth Day Bonnie Readie 

Drew Patrick Changing Our World ALD       Priority Sandy Underwood 

Phil Brooks Life in Piety ALD       Christian Action Amy Dove 

Chuck Foust Christian Action ALD       Life in Piety Marty Fragello 

Gary Pennington BD Rep           Ginny Spindler 

Rick Nelson Means of Grace Spir Dir Means of Grace Kellie Wild 

Teresa Kendall Prevenient Grace ASD Prevenient Grace Bill Saxman 

Roger Saunders Justifying Grace ASD Justifying Grace Bill Saxman 

Tom Gomola Obstacles to Grace ASD Obstacles to Grace Cindy Parker 

Jim Markley Sanctifying Grace ASD Sanctifying Grace Brenda Walker 

Jeff Rahuba Priority TL Body of Christ Kelly Rose Harter 

Tim Jordan Growth Thru Study TL Growth Thru Study Amy Stevens 

Ken Potter Discipleship TL Priesthood of Believers Linda Claypool 

Larry Burkhart Priesthood of Believers TL Changing Our World Heidi Walker 

John Ellis Body of Christ TL Discipleship Bonnie Wiegand 

TL Lynn Ramsey 

Steve Grasha ATL Jan Lovich 

Nate Wakefield ATL Kim Fickley 

Bob Morgan ATL Debbie Pass 

Jim Caldwell ATL Rosella Ealy 

Bryan Pass ATL Sharon Gallagher 

ATL Erlina Mae Adler 

Fred Whitney Music Lori Slagle 

Music               Merle Timko 

Mike Wild Tech/AV        Amy Johnston 

Gary Wakefield Prayer  Sherry Miller 

Dan Madia Prayer  Melissa Geisler 

Jerry Morgan Prayer  Chris Davis 

Dave Duerr Dining Rm   Colleen Clark 

John Daniel Dining Rm       Kathy Morgan 

Bernie Lopretto 4th Day Flo Willaman 

Rex Walter 4th Day Carena Phillips 

Frank Snodgrass Agape Vicki O'Keefe 

Eli Dille Agape Cynthia Boswell 

Jay Kinder Agape Lois Dille 

Snack                                                Sue Caldwell 

Snack  Linda Counselman 

Banner Br. Nikki Gallagher 
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4th-day Fitness Plan 
With Spring arriving, many of us are 

looking for that spark to jump-start us out of 
those winter doldrums and to find more 
ways to get active. I’m here to let you know 
that the upcoming walks offer a plethora of 
opportunities to do just that.   

Meal-servers, Bathroom Cleaners, 
and Thursday and Sunday Angels get a 
balanced workout of both upper- and lower-
body muscle groups while they get to 
provide the Pilgrims much-needed 
sustenance, a clean and safe environment, 
and a seemingly seamless start and finish to 
their weekend. 

The Prayer Vigil provides an 
opportunity for a little spiritual toning as 
you spend time conversing with God about 
the Weekend’s participants and goings-on. 

If you come out on Saturday night, 
not only will you fine-tune those vocal 
chords, but no doubt that those around you 

will notice a light-ness and a healthy glow 
about you. 

And if you are looking for new ways 
of stretching, I can strongly recommend the 
Sponsorship route.  Pray hard for God to 
show you someone who He wants you to 
sponsor…and then step up and talk to them 
about how they can get going on their Walk. 
 Our website, www.trwe.org offers all 
the tools you need to start your workout 
routine: on-line signups for the Prayer Vigils 
and for 4th Day Service, as well as 
Registration Forms that you can download 
and print. 

While I’d hardly qualify as a 
personal trainer, if there’s any way that I can 
be of help as you move forward with your 
new 4th Day regimen, just let me know (724-
746-3410).  De Colores!!   
Mike Varner  TRWE 4th Day Coordinator 

 

 
Purchasing---Gifts of Agape 

When one thinks of gifts of Agape, 
most thoughts turn to the weekend gifts that 
the pilgrims receive on the walk. However, 
our community provides more than that in 
the form of items needed behind the scenes. 
Things such as golf carts, worship book 
covers, toothpaste, personal items in the 
hostess baskets, blue tape for the windows, 
wooden hand crosses, banner stands, talk 
outlines, etc.  These items and others are 
donated at little or no cost to the community, 
which helps keep costs down.  

Unfortunately we do not have a 
written record of our “agape vendors” If you 
supply the community with items needed for 
the walks on a regular basis, please let me 
know at grkjpenningotn@verizon.net .  We 
know that you give, not for the glory, but for 
God’s love and grace that is working 
through you. If you have any questions you 
may also call me at 412.580.0629.   
Grace & Peace Gary Pennington, Purchasing 

 

E-DAY, August 11, 2012 
   Just a reminder to 
mark your 

calendars now for our Annual 
Emmaus Education Day.  It will 
be held at the Fresh Air Camp 
in Cranberry.  We’ll enjoy a 

delicious picnic lunch, great 
fellowship and take a 
Fascinating behind the scenes 
“Virtual Tour” of an Emmaus 
Weekend. 
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THE SOLE PURPOSE 
One of the things I would like to do in my new position as Outreach Coordinator for the 

E-board, is to not only share the message of Emmaus with the outside world, but also with the 
community. I believe that we must better understand the hows and whys of our community.  

 
If I asked you what the purpose of Emmaus is, I am sure I would get a lot of interesting 

answers. A closer walk with God, a mountaintop experience, learning more about Christianity 
would be some of the responses. All wonderful reasons but none is really the purpose of this 
movement.  Let me share with you something from the Emmaus handbook, Chapter 15: 

 
The sole purpose of the Emmaus Movement is to strengthen disciples within the ministry 

of individual congregations. Emmaus is in partnership with the church to inspire its leaders to 
become more effective and intentional in their ministry. Emmaus is neither competitive with nor 
a substitute for your own church.  

Although The Walk to Emmaus is a unique and powerful instrument through which 
faithful people are renewed and inspired, it cannot provide the well-rounded programs such as 
education, evangelism, missions, and stewardship that are provided by an individual 
congregation. In short, Emmaus does not intend to become anyone’s “new church.” However, 
Emmaus does have a unique role in the life and ministry of the church in the church’s task of 
nurturing strong committed disciples compassionately serving Christ in the world. The unique 
role of the Walk to Emmaus is spiritual renewal. 

The benefit of the Emmaus Movement can be maximized and the problems minimized by 
staying focused on its purpose in relation to the church. Emmaus pilgrims who are eager for 
spiritual growth sometimes ask, “What’s next after Emmaus?” The best and truest answer is, 
“Your church!” Emmaus is not simply another in a series of retreats for individuals. Rather, 
Emmaus is meant to be a means by which Christians reclaim their Christian heritage with 
enthusiasm and return to their churches with new vision and commitment. Emmaus comes from 
the church and Emmaus returns to the church. What follows is a potpourri of images, ideas, and 
suggestions for making the most of the relationship between Emmaus and the church.  

 
The “sole purpose” language focuses in on the primary reason for the Walk’s existence. 

Just as the “Ten Commandments” are not the “ten suggestions”, our purpose is clear. 
Strengthening of the church is the foundation of the movement. When we sponsor, we should be 
able to articulate the purpose of the Walk to Emmaus.  

 
We need not exclude the other parts of the experience from our invitation, but we must 

not overlook the foundation.  
 

 As a pastor I have seen great and positive changes in people that have come back to the 
congregation. Church renewal will change not only our congregations but our very world. 
Thanks for your time and if you have any questions for me or any board member, don’t hesitate 
to get touch. “God’s Blessings”   Ernie DeLuca 
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AGAPE FOR WALKS  
Remember all of the agape left for you in the conference room, dining room and on your 

bed?  You can now show the same agape love to our pilgrims on Walks 81 and 82. 
 Please bring your agape to camp on Thursday, if possible, but at least before Saturday 
evening Candlelight. Please label all agape with the name(s) or group name. Also include how 
many pieces there are, to whom they should be given and when you would like them to be 
distributed. Unused agape may be claimed at closing on Sunday. 

SPONSORS  Please leave only TWELVE agape letters (which should include family 
and/or closest friends) with the Agape team members.  Write “family” or “friend” on the 
envelope. The rest of the letters, along with any gifts, should be given to your pilgrim on the way 
home on Sunday.  If you have any questions, please contact Janet Stewart at 814-229-1041 

Agape may be made for the following situations:. 
 

MEN’S WALK #81 Amount WOMEN’S WALK #82 Amount 

Pilgrims only 14 Pilgrims only 28
Pilgrims, TLs and 
ATLs 24 Pilgrims, TLs and ATLs 40

Conference Room 37 Conference Room 55

Pilgrims and Team 50 Pilgrims and Team 70
 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2012 
20TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION, 

“Commemorating who we are and what GOD has done through us.” 
Christ UMC, Bethel Park beginning with Fellowship @ 5:00 

p.m., followed by a catered dinner @ 5:30 p.m. and an evening of “Emmaus Style” 
Praise & Worship   Pastor Rand Edwards will be our clergy for the evening.   

Please mark your calendars NOW!!  Invitations will be mailed in July but start talking 
now to everyone you have sponsored. I bet some of you could fill a couple tables   

(Be sure to check out Lil Griffith’s request for your Favorite Emmaus Memory and Amy 
Dove’s request for some Emmaus trivia questions on page 7.) 

Many hands make lighter work, so if you like to help 
in any way with the Celebration; you may contact me)  @ 
724-225-7806 or grice3_@hotmail.com . Judy Grice TRWE #40 

See following page for more details for the 20th Anniversary Celebration!! 
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“They began telling each other how their hearts had felt strangely 
warm as He talked with them….”                          Luke 24:32 

Do you remember your ride home from your Walk to Emmaus? What did you do in the 
car, over the next several days and possibly weeks? You probably told many people about how 
your heart had been warmed, maybe even without using words. 

The committee for the 20th Anniversary Celebration of TRWE would like to put together 
a booklet of memories of those heart-warming experiences. Our goal is to print all of your stories 
and have the booklets available at the celebration dinner in September. 

To help you get your thoughts together, look at the questions below. You need not 
answer all of them, just use them to jog your mind about the one memory of your TRWE 
experience that is most meaningful.  
 

You might think you have lots of time to do this, but please don’t wait. We need time to 
organize and get the printing done. We are ANTICIPATING a great response!! 
````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` 

 
  
Is it from the time….. 
 

you were a pilgrim?.....you first served on team?…..you first  sponsored someone? 
Is it something from….       

 one of the talks?..... a Communion meditation at a Gathering? 
a fourth day talk? 

Is it a song that you sang for the first time…or one that challenged you? 
Is it something from your Fourth Day? 

DEADLINE FOR ALL  MEMORIES IS MAY 1!!!  
Provide your answer (with your name and Walk #)  

        in 50-100 words or less and email to 
                                                        Lill Griffith at ddglrm@gmail.com  
                                                        or send it by US mail to  
                                                        Lill Griffith, 218 Maple Drive, Karns City PA 16041 
````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` 

Seeking Fun Facts for the 20th Anniversary Gala 
On September 15th, our Community will be celebrating its 20th anniversary with a gala 

event.  The evening will begin with a hospitality time featuring a trivia game.  Teams of 4 will 
compete to correctly answer the most questions.  One way you can help your team win is by 
submitting a fun fact to be one of the questions.  Think about what happened on the walks you 
have been a part of; memorable events that occurred at gatherings; people who have made an 
impression on you.  Which walk was the biggest? Who has been lay director more than 
once?  Who was community lay director at our 10th anniversary gala?  You get the idea. 

Please submit one trivia question – with the answer – to Amy Dove at  
msamydove@aol.com.  A committee will select 25 questions to include in the game. See you on 
September 15th and may the best team win!! 
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TRWE MEMBERS MEMORIALIZED AT THE MARCH 
GATHERING 

 
Bavely, Sam Peninsula Rainbow  Goodin, Chuck TRWE 21 Marshall, Norman TRWE 15 

Beeler, Otis TRWE 23 Grant, Jill TRWE 36 Mawhanny, Frankie     

Bonner, Sue TRWE 24 Grant, Jim TRWE 31 McLeister, John EEOE 22 

Boots, Ethel TRWE 36 Haddad, James TRWE 15 Nicholas, Peg TRWE 28 

Brindle, Loretta TRWE 32 Harvey, Bill GCWE 21 Paul, Kathy TRWE 40 

Carson, Elaine TRWE 14 Jabbour, Renee TRWE 38 Richard, Wayne  SIWE 5 

Carson, Richard  TRWE 15 Jackson, Betty TRWE 30 Roycroft, Jim  21 

Chandler ,Lee TRWE 21 Jackson, Ernie TRWE 29 Ryan, Kim TRWE  34 

Conner, Ace TRWE 27 Johnson, Marilyn TRWE 30  Scandrol, Georgia TRWE 26 

Conner, Charlotte TRWE 58 Jump, Marty LVWE 2 Schussler, Pat EPWE 3 

Croakman, Lee TRWE 6 Kinder, Helen TRWE 58 Shick, Gloria TRWE 58 

Day, George TRWE 31 Lee, George TRWE 35 Scott, Bob TRWE 41 

DeCello, Marc TRWE 19 Leeson, Diane TRWE 52 Troup, Dwight TRWE 21 

Downey, Mary Kay TRWE 24 Long, Harriett TRWE 3 Walter, Betty TRWE 46 

Dunbar, Judy TRWE 10 MacQueen, Eloise   Williamson, Flo TRWE 30 

Farren, Jack TRWE 23 Mankie, Jim TRWE 21 Wolf, Lynn TRWE 1 

Fink, Larry Marcase, Judy TRWE 44 Wright, Ev TRWE 7 

Franz, Kathy TRWE 36 Marcase, Sandy TRWE 44 Zeek, Frank TRWE 23 

Furer, Cecil TRWE 9 

 

 
            FROM THE BOARD 
BOARD POLICY ON NOTIFICATION TO COMMUNITY OF PASSING 

OF COMMUNITY MEMBERS 
If you become aware of a TRWE community member passing and would like the TRWE 

Community to know, please contact any board member with the information.  The 
Communications Coordinator (Lynne Johnson) will then send this information to the 
Community. 

Any other joys, concerns, etc., for which you would like prayer, please notify the Prayer 
Chain administrator, Bo Pratt at Rpratt2707@gmail.com. 
 

MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTIONS 

Would you like to make a donation to TRWE in memory of someone? Please make 
checks payable to TRWE and send your check to our treasurer, Sophie Park at 44 Ann Arbor 
Ave., Pittsburgh, PA 15229. Please put Memorial for (person’s name) on the memo line.   
Donations are tax deductible.   
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PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have a prayer concern that you would like lifted in prayer or have other 
information that you want to share with the Community, please send the information to 
Rpratt2707@gmail.com. 

 
     SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS 

Dear TRWE Community: 
Whether it has been a few months or a few years, you probably can recall fond memories 

from your walk.  You may not get the walk number or the table name correct but you can recall 
an encounter with Christ, whether it was through the sharing of communion, the presenting of 
posters or skits, or the sharing of faith.  

This experience is for anyone seeking a closer walk with Christ. Unfortunately, not 
everyone can afford to make the walk. This is where you can assist. TRWE has a scholarship 
fund that helps fill in that financial gap.   

If you are able to make a donation, regardless of the amount ($10, $25, $50), you would 
be helping someone experience a weekend to remember.  

Please make checks payable to Three Rivers Walk to Emmaus and send it to TRWE 
Treasurer, c/o Sophie Park, 44 Ann Arbor Ave., Pittsburgh, PA 15229. Donations are tax 
deductible. 

If you have any questions, you can email me at sophie.pittsburgh@gmail.com or call 
412-761-7482. 
DeColores,    Sophie Park    TRWE Treasurer  
 
 

                    Board positions part 2 
 

The Community Fellowship Coordinator recruits laity and clergy for participation in the Community 
worship life. This includes Fourth Day speakers, clergy, and hosts for fellowship time for Gatherings. The 
CF/GC also coordinates the Communion set-up (including elements).  Bryan Pass 
 

The Community Fourth Day Coordinator encourages community members to grow in their 
relationship with Christ through volunteer service that provides support, guidance and challenge.  The 
CFDC prepares the sign-up sheets, listing the jobs and the number of Fourth Day Weekend workers 
needed and oversees the signups for the Prayer Vigil and prepares the Prayer Vigil Posters. Mike Varner 
 
The Community Kitchen Coordinator is responsible for food service operations for the weekend and 
other community functions. The CKC helps to plan the menus for the weekends, including the Hearty 
Snack on Sunday. The CKC also informs the kitchen personnel of any food allergies or special diet 
restrictions of the team or pilgrims. Rev. Cindy Parker 
 

The Community Literature Coordinator is responsible for maintaining the Team manuals. It is also the 
CLC’s responsibility to see that the manuals are given to the Lay Directors in a timely manner before 
teaming. The manuals are to be checked for damage, missing pages, or errors between walks. As directed 
by the board, the CLC will make purchases from The Upper Room. Wes Kindelberger 
 
The Community Music Coordinator coordinates our music life by seeing that the songbooks get to all 
functions and is responsible for obtaining the weekend music directors. The CMC coordinates with the 
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Fellowship Coordinator for all Gatherings. The CMC stores all songbooks, Master Song Music Books 
and  sound system when not in use. Ron Hujik  
 
The Community Outreach Coordinator is responsible for coordinating the publicity (brochures, letters 
to the churches, etc.) of Emmaus in other ecumenical settings, coordinating the fund-raising activities of 
the Community and providing an Emmaus display and literature for a table at Annual Conference.  Rev. 
Ernie De Luca 
 
The Community Purchasing Coordinator purchases, maintains inventory and distributes as needed all 
Walk supplies (Conference Room, chapels, first aid, All Nashville Upper Room Emmaus items, any items 
suggested by the Lay Directors of the Walks, and small items for cabins. The CPC also contacts a 
photographer for the group picture. Gary Pennington 
 
The Community Registration Coordinator maintains membership records of all participants in any 
Emmaus activity and makes this information available to the Team Selection Committee. The CRC also 
oversees the process of receiving applications and fees, confirms the reservations by written notice, and 
notifies the CSD of any scholarship requests. The CRC furnishes Pilgrim information to the Lay Directors 
of the Walks. Bill Wiegand 
 
The Community Reunion Coordinator maintains a current record of all reunion croups and encourages 
pilgrims to become connected through a reunion group. The CRC also assists people form Reunion 
Groups.  Rev. Jim Markley 
 
The Webmaster Although not a board member, the Webmaster keeps our website (www.trwe.org) 
current. The webmaster also sets up the pages for Fourth Day help (dining room servers, bathroom 
cleaners, Emmaus angels, and the Prayer Vigil) for the Walks. Mike Wild 
 
KAIROS OUTSIDE #3 ~ From Carla Rizzi, TRWE #46 

Greetings everyone!  It’s hard to believe that Kairos Outside is already 
preparing for KO#3 after two very successful Weekends, and I’m blessed 

to be the Weekend Leader.  So far, 65 Guests have experienced the love 
and acceptance of Jesus Christ as only a 3-day or 4-day weekend 
experience can deliver, thanks to the support and prayers of existing 
communities such as TRWE, Anglican 4th Day, Koinonia, Kairos Inside, 

and Catholic Cursillo.  Together as one Body of Christ, with the Holy Spirit 
among us, many lives are changed and hearts are mended. The theme of KO#3 

is from Colossians 3:12-17, in which we are assured that we are God’s chosen 
people, dearly loved, and called to love one another.  I chose to focus on the verse where we are 
instructed to “Let the peace of Christ rule in our hearts.” 

Please put the dates in your calendars to pray for us.  The Weekend is June 22-24 at St. 
Paul of the Cross Retreat Center in Pittsburgh.  Walking in Love (Candlelight) is at 8 PM that 
Saturday, June 23, and Closing is 2 PM June 24.  If you feel led to serve on team (I need more 
men to run the kitchen), drive guests to or from the weekend, spend a few hours as a Day Angel 
or support the prayer vigil, please don’t hesitate to email us at KOWesternPA@gmail.com.    

You can also email me directly at rizgirl896@comcast.net.  Our mailing address is:  
KOWPA, PO Box 343, Elizabeth, PA  15037.  More later . . . God’s Blessings! 

Carla Rizzi 
PS:  Thanks – the love I’ve received throughout my Walk to Emmaus experiences has 

truly prepared me for this mission!    
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Bill Saxman, Community Spiritual Director          Maxine Ellis, Community Lay Director 
1181 Route 949             10 Horse Emporium Lane 
Sigel, PA 15825        Finleyville, PA 15332 
814-752-6466                      724-258-3620 
 
 
 
Bill Wiegand, Registrar          Lynne Johnson, Newsletter Editor 
69 Edwin Dr.                          251 Portman Lane 
N. Huntingdon, PA 15642                 Bridgeville, PA 15017  
412-824-7061           412-257-2727 
 
 
 

Visit our website at www.trwe.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lynne Johnson 
251 Portman Lane   
Bridgeville, PA 15017  


